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30th March, 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Bright Stars 2023 

 

Your children will hopefully have told you that we are taking part in the Bright Stars project 

next half term.  Bright Stars is a project created and organised by the Centre for Leadership 

and Performance and is an amazing opportunity for our budding entrepreneurs to work 

alongside businesses to develop their own business idea into a fully-fledged business, raising 

money for our school and chosen charity. We have been partnered with Penrith Building 

Society who will help the children in the development of their business. We will be raising 

money for our school and the North West Air Ambulance. 

 

We are very excited about this and the children have been busy creating their company. Their 

company is ‘Happy Hesket Stores’ and they will be holding an event on the afternoon and early 

evening of Friday 19th May as part of this – save the date, if you can, as they would like you to 

be part of it! 

 

One of the things the children are keen to do is organise a plant stall. They would like to plant, 

grow and sell plants and have asked us to ask if you could help. They are looking for donations 

of seeds to plant and grow in school after the Easter holidays, ready to sell at their event on 

the 19th of May. They are particularly keen to grow: 

 

• Sunflowers 

• Sweet Peas 

•  Marigolds 

• Nasturtiums 

 

 

If you are able to donate a packet of seeds, we would be very grateful – only one packet per 

family please. 

 

Many thanks for your help, 

 

 

Happy Hesket Stores and Mrs Leanne Day 
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